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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a busy term we have had! The children have been working hard and are certainly ready for a rest. It has been lovely 
to have completed a whole term, without any bubble closures and positive COVID cases; long may that continue!  
 
I have updated the key dates section of this newsletter, following the good news that class group photographs will be 
going ahead on Friday 11th June. 
I wish you and your families a safe and relaxing half-term break. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
                                             

Reporting positive COVID-19 cases 
 
School will close today but, emails will continue to be monitored 
throughout the holiday period and should you need to get in 
contact, due to a positive COVID test outcome, please email via 
the school office on info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  
 
You only need to report a positive test outcome to me, if your 
child developed symptoms within 48hrs of being in school as your 
child may have been infectious in this time, I will then assist NHS 
Test and Trace in identifying close contacts and advise relevant 
parents and staff about self-isolation. 

 
 

 
Healthier Together  
 
A new website, Healthier Together, has been launched 
for parents, carers and young people to access local information. 
You can find further details here: 
 
https://frimley-healthiertogether.nhs.uk/ 

Key Dates 
 

28/05     Last day of school, finish at normal times 
29/05-     Half Term 

07/06     Inset Day  
08/06     Children return to school 
11/06 Class Photographs 
18/06 World Book Day celebrations 
02/07     Annual reports issued to parents 
21/07     Last day of school, finish at normal times 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

Considerate Parking 
 
I am being contacted, on a regular basis now, by 
our neighbours regarding inconsiderate parking 
from our parent community. Please do not block 
driveways, or park dangerously when dropping off 
and collecting your children. Not only is it 
inconvenient for our community but most 
importantly; very dangerous for our children.  

 

Plant Sale 
Pre COVID-19 our Year 2 gardeners regularly held plant sales, to help raise funds for our school garden. I am pleased to 
report that the school garden is fully up and running again now and children are helping us grow a wide variety of fruit, 
vegetables and flowers. We have grown a few too many plants this spring so are going to hold some sales again, albeit in a 
COVID safe way! Our first plant sale will be Thursday 10th June and this year we are inviting you to send your child into 
school with £2, in a sealed envelope and a carrier bag! On the day, each class will visit the garden and each child will be able 
to buy some plants of their choice. At our first sale we will have lots of tomato, strawberry and bedding plants. We will 

ensure there are enough plants for every child to take one home, with full growing instructions 😊 The school garden is 
enjoyed and used by everyone but is funded completely by voluntary donations so, all donations are gladly received. 
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